LEGAL NOTICE

The Village of Canton Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, December 14, 2021, commencing at 6:00pm to receive public comment concerning a proposed local law that would repeal Chapter 264 (“Signs”) of the Canton Village Code.The proposed local law is available at www.cantonny.gov, and a copy may also be obtained upon request from the office of the Village Clerk.
  
The public hearing will be convened in the Courtroom in the Municipal Building at 60 Main Street, Canton, New York. Attendees are asked to mask and maintain safe social distance. The public hearing will also be available by use of Zoom video-conference, and members of the public may view, listen to, and participate in the public hearing by any of the following means:

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83636210658?pwd=VHNiK21HRGhPdjdmY1grSDE3VkdRUT09
•Meeting ID: 836 3621 0658
•Passcode: 115724
•One tap mobile: +16465588656,,83636210658#,,,,,,0#,,115724# US (New York)
•Dial by your location: +1 646 558 8656 US (New York)
•Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kc03sH2JfX
•The link is also available at www.cantonny.gov. 

Public comments may also be submitted via email addressed to Mayor Michael Dalton at MDalton@cantonny.gov, or by regular mail addressed to the Mayor at 60 Main Street, Canton, New York 13617, to be received by 4:00pm on Tuesday, December 14, 2021, and such public comments which will be made part of the record of the public hearing.
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Sally Noble,
Canton Village Clerk


